
Seeing 2019 Out 

Knettishall, on the last day of 
2019. The day surprised us all 
with bright sunshine, strong 
shadows, and not so 
surprising, a bitter breeze.
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Once 
again 
Mark 
Allen and 
Peter 
Jenkins 
were out 
with their 
cameras 
and 
captured 
some 

excellent pictures. Sadly Peter was flying and 
photographing so much we failed to capture both him 
and any flying shots of his F3A Agenda.
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Nevertheless, 
despite not lasting 
much beyond 2pm, it 
was an excellent day 
of F3A schedule 
practice for Peter 
and Mike; larking 
about for Mark, Ron 
and Ian; and even 
the extensive oily rag 
fiddling Ron loves so 
much.
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Footnote - the twin sounds fantastic when on song. It 
never got in the air due to one ‘challenging’ engine, 
but it looks and sounds brilliant.
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